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Lonnie Cox presided over the meeting. 
 
Rebecca Saavedra offered the invocation 
Fred Wurst led the pledge and music 
Jim Byrom introduced the guests 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Guests 

Peter Ochoa, guest of the club 
Chelby King, guest of the club 
Deborah Pavlik, guest of John Zendt 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Announcements 

Maureen Patton announced that Jekyll and Hyde is showing at The Grand 1894 Opera 
House 
_________________________________________________________________________ 

Program 

Bets Anderson introduced the program: Andrew Gustafson, The Bryan Museum. 
 The museum is located at 1315 21st Street. It is the site of the former Galveston 
Orphans Home. Houston businessman, J.P. Bryan purchased the building in October 2013. 
The building is significant in part because no one was injured or died there during the 1900 
Storm. Galveston contractor, Alex Gonzalez, has been restoring the building. A highlight is 
the geothermal system used to cool and heat it.  
 The museum will house Bryan's personal collection of more than 70,000 items 
representing the history of the southwest. Items include sketches, paintings, spurs and 
saddles, guns, swords and books. Bryan has been collecting historic items since 1996. The 
Bryan Museum is scheduled to open in June 



Upcoming Programs: 

March 18: Kevin Katz, History of Texas State Optical 

March 25: Sarah Piel, Grand Kids Festival, 20th Anniversary 

Lonnie	
  Cox	
  led the group in reciting the Rotary Four-Way Test, plus one:	
  

 
Of the Things we think, say or do: 

1) Is it the TRUTH? 
2) Is it FAIR to all concerned? 
3) Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS? 
4) Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned 
5) Will it be FUN? 

 
Mary Beth Bassett, PILOT Editor 
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